
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The Society of St Vincent de Paul Dunedin 
thanks you for your support in 2020 and invites you to our 

CHRISTMAS 
FESTIVAL 
MEETING 

Sunday 29 November 
11am Mass followed by 12pm lunch 

St Patrick’s Basilica 
32 Macandrew Road,  

South Dunedin 

 

Please R.S.V.P. by 25 November to 
Sarah Strang at 

office@stvincentdepauldunedin.nz or 
call 03 477 0555 

 


